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As both a licensed Architect and NCIDQ-certified Interior Designer, I support the 

ability for Certified Interior Designers to stamp their own work. I found the testing for 

NCIDQ possibly more stringent and specific to health and safety than the 

architectural exams. These designers are qualified to apply, obtain and maintain 

permits for projects of a certain size and complexity. We have been in the position 

(as Architects) of helping designers get permits for their work. Many times, we are an 

added tax to the project and our skill set is a duplicate of what the NCIDQ designer 

brings to the table. 


